Letter to the Editor
	Salutation
	To the Editor/Dear Sir or Madam

	Reference to a previously published article (source, date)
Topic
	With reference to the article on language learning (The Guardian, April 29) I would like to point out that I was greatly distressed to read the author’s suggestion that British pupils should start learning Swahili very early at the age of six or even younger.

	Personal opinion
	I am completely opposed to this idea.


	Transition to main body (optional)
	I am certainly aware of the importance of learning foreign languages in our day and age and some things you can never learn too early.

	Main body:
· Clear, concise and well-developed paragraphs

· Put your main point at the top


	One should not forget, however, that six-year-olds are more than busy learning how to spell their mother tongue. Why confuse them with the orthographic subtleties of Swahili, which are not even easy to master for an adult? 
My second argument will be well-known to many language teachers: mistakes that children have acquired at a very young age are virtually impossible to eradicate later on, a fact that might cause a lot of long-term problems in the young learners’ school careers.



	Try to advance the debate or close with a punchy one-liner (challenge, rhetorical question, irony, etc.).

	(I am sure many parents will agree with me when I demand that children not be deprived of their childhood by increasing school pressure at such an age, and) I seriously hope that our so-called ‘educationalists’ will think twice before introducing such a dubious scheme into our school system.

	Name, Location
	James Knackensack, Shillingstone


Adapted from: fosbosenglish.wordpress.com
Useful Phrases

· I refer to your report article on global warming in last week’s/yesterday’s etc. edition of the Times/your newspaper...

· I would like to draw the attention of your readers to...

· With reference to the article on doughnuts (Guardian, 30 September) I would like to point out that...
· I entirely (dis-)agree with Bridget Jones (Financial Times, April 1st) when she claims that...

· I am writing with reference to the article “Marsians to conquer White House”, which appeared...

· In “How to mount a Donkey” (Hound and Horse, Feb. 27) William Thacker writes that...

· As a long time reader and occasional contributor of letters, I was distressed to read that...

· I have just read your article on mermaids (Aug. 12) and I feel I must...

· In your article on yawning you raised some issues that I feel strongly about.

· I am sure your readers will agree with me when I say...
Brian Matthews response to the recent article about lynching in Northern Ireland (30th August) was rather disturbing. It may be true that our courts occasionally arrive at sentences that could be perceived as being absurdly lenient, and I can see why some people turn to vigilante justice in extreme circumstances. However, such action can never be tolerated. Our society would collapse without a justice system based on objectivity, and we would find ourselves returning to the Dark Ages.

